
  

 

 

 

 3 May 2024 
 

Dear  Parents and Guardians, 

I’m pleased to be able to confirm to you the arrangements the Trust has made in regard to the 

Leadership of the Academy from September 2024. 

We are delighted to be able to inform you that Mrs Debbie Eccles has been appointed to a new 

position of Head Of School. This is clear recognition of Debbie’s capabilities and ensures the 

very best and a continuity of provision for our children and families. 

This appointment has been accompanied by the inclusion of a further new role within the 

school, that of Executive Head Teacher. An Executive Head Teacher has an enhanced strategic 

role, supervising several schools at the same time but dedicated to coaching, facilitating and 

developing leadership within each school. Following an appointment process involving  both 

the Trust and the Governors of the school we can confirm that Mrs Nicola McIntyre will be the 

Executive Head Teacher from September. 

Nicola has worked within the Trust for many years and as a result has very detailed knowledge 

of how the Trust works to improve schools. She is currently the Executive Head of the Jubilee 

and Cloudside Academies within the Trust and is passionate about developing academies in 

which children can flourish. 

This is all very exciting news and a reassurance to you all that the school is in very safe hands. 

And to close- just a reminder- don’t forget, I hope you’ve booked in your diaries, the Summit 

Day Treasure Hunt on the Morning of Friday 24th May- we will be needing your help to get the 

whole of the school out and about round Worksop. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Chris Guest 

Head Teacher 


